
NOTICE OF BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of North Richland Hills will 
hold a public hearing on the Revised Fiscal Year 2018/2019 Annual Budget and the 
Proposed Fiscal Year 2019/2020 Annual Budget.   
 

 The public hearing will be held on Monday, August 26, 2019 during the Regular 
City Council meeting beginning at 7:00 p.m. at North Richland Hills City Hall in the 
3rd floor City Council Chambers, 4301 City Point Drive, North Richland Hills, Texas. 

 
It is proposed to reduce the property tax rate from $0.585 per $100 valuation to $0.572, 
a reduction of $0.013; however, this budget will raise more total property taxes than last 
year’s budget by $1,939,300 or 6.1%, and of that amount $462,347 is tax revenue to be 
raised from new property added to the tax roll this year. 
 

Members of the public are encouraged to review the proposed budget information, and 
attend the hearing to express their views. 
 

The proposed budget is available for review and inspection in the office of the City 
Secretary at City Hall between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Monday through 
Friday. The proposed budget is also available at the City of North Richland Hills Public 
Library, Monday through Saturday, and on the City’s website online at www.nrhtx.com. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


